Rt. Hon Jeremy Hunt MP Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs and Commonwealth Affairs House of Commons London SW1A 0AA

28 June 2019

Dear Mr Hunt

Life saving drugs for cystic fibrosis

Thank you for meeting with me on 4 July 2018 to discuss the Cystic Fibrosis Trust's campaign for vital new medicines to be made available to those with cystic fibrosis on the NHS. We firmly believe that these medicines will transform cystic fibrosis as a disease, helping thousands of people lead substantially healthier, longer lives.

A year on, as you look to lead our country as Prime Minister, your recognition of the urgency and importance of a deal with the company to provide access to the most advanced medicines for people with cystic fibrosis is very welcome. Many people with cystic fibrosis and their families feel forgotten and ignored, while these medicines sit on shelves or – worse – slip beyond their expiry date and are destroyed.

Can you provide reassurance that an administration that you lead would prioritise a positive resolution to this ongoing crisis for people with cystic fibrosis and their families?

Your sincerely

David Ramsden
Chief Executive